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I oppose this bill, we have no funding for the policies you are trying to already 

implement.  Our state's far reaching of our gun rights have had no help on stopping 

any gun violence in our state or any other. Oregons law makers already can't budget 

to keep schools performing at optimal performance, or our policing/investigating up to 

performing where detectives can do there jobs, where our jails and justice system 

can follow through with the legal system to keep true criminals to even make it to 

their court appearance.  Look at Multnomah County for instance, the legal system is 

so backed up, they can't get criminals to show up for their court dates because it's a 

catch and release system, thus having many criminals walk free. This is straining on 

the victim and costing extream tax dollars. Putting more checks and balances into a 

system already stretched too thin is not going to improve the system until you 

restructure your current system. Oregon needs to stop the obscene overreach, follow 

through with keeping drugs and criminals off the streets and fix Oregons insanely 

broke spending habits. Guns and gun stores are not the issue! That is like saying the 

fentanyl issue killing our citizens is all coming from the locally owned pharmacies and 

all pharmacies should have extra regulations & inspections to ensure they are doing 

their jobs properly.  Oregon's system is a broken one, but it doesn't start with our gun 

dealers or stores that sell guns to law abiding citizens, it starts with refiguring our 

budget system, our full judicial system, cracking down on people who are repeat 

offenders, healing our broken school systems. We have plenty of regulations on guns 

and drugs, neither of which Oregons judicial system can even handle with the broken 

system.   


